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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2018
Session of Oregon Legislature:

SB 1527:  Support, with-1 Amendment but not -2
Amendment

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports the part of this bill that limits
the amount of income that a business owner can "pass through" to the
personal income tax rates.  The bill places the limit at $250,000.  We would
prefer a limit of zero, since 99% of the tax savings is realized by persons with
incomes exceeding $100,000 per year.

We oppose the -2 amendment, which would eliminate the $250,000 limit and
thus continue the unfair reduced tax rates on pass through income on all
income levels.

Oregon Progressive Party

Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

